
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. Reminding ourselves of the rules and routines for the Foundation Stage  

•Mark-making and continuing to practise how to write our name using a range of 

mark-making tools. Can we practise writing our names at home and bring in 

our hard work to show our friends? 

 

-In Number we are continuing to explore numbers to 10 in our number groups. Let’s 

practise identifying numbers 0-10 and counting out sets of numbers up to 

10.  

 

 

We are learning about growing again this week and what a plant needs to grow. We 

will be reading Jaspers Beanstalk to help us understand what is needed to help a 

plant to grow and also linking to our days of the week. Can you look for the signs 

of spring growing when you’re outside and talk about what the plant 

needed to grow?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Don’t forget to fill in a “WOW!” slip from the ‘Wrenna News Board’ to share your child’s 

achievements at home with us. No matter how big or small, your child’s achievements are 

something to celebrate in Pre-School! 

 
 
 

Pre-School’s Vocabulary of the Week 

Spring, growing, bean, water, soil, food, growth, tall, beanstalk, 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Number, 

order, more, less, smallest, largest      


